GROUFP

29th September 1998
Thermosash Commercial Limited

TO WHOM I'T MAY CONCERN

Ciarson Group were appointed Project Managers for the $71 million Terminal
Expansion Project at Christchurch International Airport Limited. This project

was officially opened in September 1998.

The new Christchurch Airport International Terminal Building project
incorporated some significant window system challenges. Including a 7m high,
180m long raking wall on airside and three storey open atrium with glazed sky
lights.

Cladding and window systems were critical to the main building contract design
performance. While the supply and installation contract for the systems was to
be under the control of the main building contractor, we were involved in the
_technical and commercial evaluation of this package of work.
Thermosash were selected for the project because of their proven capability in
this seale of project, their technical expertise and the attitude of their team.
Their window system was technically the best available for this particular
project. While their price was not the cheapest, the quality of their product and
service were critical issues particularly considering long term maintenance .
issues.

We have been very impressed with Thermosash’s performance, the quality of
their workmanship and their ability to work in well with designers and other
contractors alike. We will be pleased to use Thermosash on future projects.

Yours faithfully
Carson Group South Island Ltd
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